

Strood Academy

Carnation Road, Strood, Rochester, Kent ME2 2SX t: 01634 717121 e: info@stroodacademy.org w: www.stroodacademy.org.uk

Principal: Mr Jon Richardson, Bsc (Hons), NPQH, MA

18 April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

RE: Module 5 Parent Voice Forum on Thursday 23rd May 2024 - 18.00-19.00

I hope this message finds you well. Thank you to all those parents that attended please see attached the feedback and responses for the Module 4 forum.

Module 4 Parent Voice Forum Feedback

It is with great pleasure that I can invite you all to attend our Parent Voice Forum for Module 5 on **Thursday 23rd May 2024.**

The Parent Voice Forum is a platform designed to facilitate open and constructive dialogue between parents, careers, and the school. Your input and insights are invaluable in shaping the educational experience for all our students, and we believe that by working together, we can create a supportive and enriching environment for our children.

Here are all dates for this years Parent Voice Forum:

Module	Date
Module 5	23/05/2024
Module 6	11/07/2024

All events will run from 18:00 - 19:00.

Your presence at the Parent Voice Forum is essential for the development of Strood Academy, and we encourage you to bring your ideas, questions, and suggestions. Your active participation will contribute significantly to our shared goal of providing the best possible educational experience for our children.











Click here to book your place

Parent Voice Forum Module 5 Booking Form

We value your input and look forward to your involvement in the Parent Voice Forum. Together, we can make a positive impact on our school community.

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you for your commitment to our school and your dedication to the success of our students. We look forward to seeing you at the Parent Voice Forum.

Yours faithfully

Mr S Fatania Assistant Principal









